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On June 6, 2022, WFWP Thailand was honored to receive a government award acknowledging their 

contribution to women empowerment. 

 

 
 

Under the Royal Patronage of Her Majesty Queen Sirikit, an event entitled "Women's Power to Build 

Virtue," took place at the Parliament in Bangkok. Mrs. Kamoltip Phayakvichien, President of WFWP 

Thailand, attended the meeting to represent the Good Shepherd Foundation contribution and to receive 

the diploma, "Power of Women Strengthening Morality." 

 

It is a great honor for us to receive the certificate and become a part of this network of women's 

organizations. We will continue to work and cooperate to make the lives of vulnerable women and 

children better. 

 

 


